
Singapore Study Tour 21-25 May 2018 (MAIA and MScPACG) 
 

The Department of Accountancy organized a study tour to Singapore for 40 postgraduate 

students in the Master of Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance 

(MScPACG) and the Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA) from 21 to 25 May 

2018. Under the theme ‘The Belt and Road Initiatives’, the study tour sought to provide students 

with the opportunity to explore the dynamics of Singapore from a global perspective, particularly 

in terms of learning about the business environment and accounting profession.  

Besides visiting Singapore’s famous tourist attractions, the highlight of the tour was visiting 

renowned firms and universities. These organizations held several inspiring activities for the 

group, including a mini-seminar on technological evolution in the auditing industry at KPMG, 

exhibition tours about the development history of the Bank of China Singapore, information and 

discussions sessions about the Ph.D. program at the National University of Singapore, and a 

mini-lecture about accounting for entrepreneurs and talks introducing the global online travel 

services platform, Ctrip, at the Singapore Management University. By participating in these 

activities, interacting with management and staff from the firms, and communicating with 

professors and students at the universities, we gained innovative insights into the business and 

accounting profession in Singapore. 

The Department of Accountancy will continue to make efforts to organize such study tours to 

cultivate our students and equip them with broader horizons and practical experience for their 

future career.  

 

  



  
 

 
 

 

  
 


